The Barrton Manager

From: The Barrton Manager

Sent: Monday, October 7, 2024 2:26 PM

To: The Barrton Manager

Cc: barrtontaskforce@yahoo.com

Subject: Barrton Restoration Project Update - B Stack, Drop 15b & Drop 14
Attachments: Swing Stage Drop Layout 100124.pdf

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Hello Fellow Owner,
The Structural Integrity Project has progressed to your area of the building. Specifically:

e B Stack, Drop 15b - south facing without balcony
e B Stack, Drop 14 - east facing with balcony

A layout of owner units and the associated Project swing stage “drops™ is attached for your
reference.

All windows and sliding glass doors (SGDs) will be covered in plastic for the duration of the
work in these areas. Various noises such as tapping (testing to determine stucco delamination),
grinding and drilling will occur for prolonged periods. Please keep all non-covered windows
and SGDs of your unit closed to minimize dust in your apartment.

Note that the duration and extent of work in these areas can only be determined as work
progresses on the individual drop.

Additional Project information is posted in the Barrton lobby. Please refrain from questioning
Sheri or the CPS team, rather refer any questions and/or concerns to the Structural Integrity
Task Force (email: BarrtonTaskForce@yahoo.com).

Thank you for your continued patience and support through this necessary process.

The Structural Integrity Task Force

*This email has been sent blind copy to all B Stack owners, posted on site, and posted on the
Barrton website.

Sheri Barsoum, LCAM
Association Manager
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